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West Yorkshire Housing Partnership CEO Meeting – 16 March 2022 
Summary of Discussions for External Publication  

 
Background 
  
This document summarises the discussions at the West Yorkshire Housing Partnership 
on 16 March 2022. It will be published for external partners and stakeholders to keep up 
to date with the work of the Partnership.   
 
Meeting summary 
 
The meeting included the following discussions: 
 

• Creating great places to live – Presentation from Amir Hussain, Deputy Chair of the 

West Yorkshire Combined Authority Place, Regeneration and Housing Committee. 

• Awayday – A positive session with workstream leads at the awayday setting the 

ambitions for the Partnership for 2022. 

• Climate emergency – Members agreed to provide funding for several projects to 

support the decarbonisation of residential properties in West Yorkshire, including 

working with the West Yorkshire Combined Authority.  

• Investment and regeneration – How best practice on damp and mould will be shared 

and progress against the Mayor’s target of 5,000 new affordable homes. Members 

agreed to share data with the West Yorkshire Combined Authority to track progress 

on development. 

• Inclusive growth – How members can make best use of future funding opportunities 

for the benefit of our communities, agreeing to explore this further. 

• Health and housing – Report from John Ebo, Assistant Director, Improving 

Population Health Programme at the West Yorkshire Health and Care Partnership. 

• Homelessness – How members could contribute to the national priority of ending 

rough sleeping. 

 


